
 

Do you want to play a key role in Policing’s Future? 

The Vacancy  

We are looking for two new members of the Independent Audit Committee for the 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) and the Chief Constable of 

Cleveland Police. 

The vacancies, which have arisen because existing members have reached their 

maximum term of service, are for an initial period of four years. 

The Audit Committee meets at least four times a year. Members of the OPCC and 

Cleveland Police executive must attend every meeting. 

It is made up of five members, who are completely independent of the OPCC and 

Cleveland Police.  

The Role  

Members advise Cleveland PCC and Chief Constable on good governance. As a 

result, they play a key role in improving public trust and confidence in how both the 

OPCC and Cleveland Police are run. 

The committee also helps the PCC in their statutory responsibility to hold Cleveland 

Police to account.  

The applicant  

Applicants must be: 

• Independent of the PCC, Cleveland Police and Crime Panel and the Chief 

Constable 

• Not employed by the Police or any of its partner organisations.  

• Able to demonstrate experience and knowledge of corporate governance  

Members receive an annual allowance of £1,500, with the expectation that they will 

spend about five to seven days per year working in the role. 

How to apply  

Candidates are invited to submit their CV with a letter setting out their relevant skills 

and experience by post to:  



 
Lisa Oldroyd 
Chief Executive and Monitoring Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland 
c/o St Marks House 
St Marks Court 
Thornaby 
Stockton-On-Tees 
TS17 6QW 
 
Or by email to: 
PCC.Office@cleveland.pnn.police.uk  
 

Further details  
Further details on the role of the Audit Committee, its current terms of reference and 
the role of members is available at:  
 

Audits - Cleveland Police and Crime Commissioner (pcc.police.uk) 
 
The next meeting of the Audit Committee takes place at 10am on Thursday 28 March 

at Cleveland Police, Central Police HQ, Stainton Way, Middlesbrough TS8 9LB. 

This is a public meeting and anyone interested in the vacancies is encouraged to 

come along. 

Please email the OPCC in advance of the meeting if you do plan to attend!  

This is to make sure we can let you know of any changes to location, dates and/or 

whether the meeting will take place in person or online. 

Deadline for applications: 23:55 on Sunday 14 April 2024. 
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